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D A T E  : 23 JANUARY 2025 
 
TO   : ALL AFFECTED RESIDENTS AND HOMEOWNERS 
 
FROM   : THE ADMINISTRATION OFFICE  
 
SUBJECT  : TEMPORARY POWER INTERRUPTION 
 
CIRCULAR NO. : PCVHAI-CIRCULAR-2025-01-003 
 

 
We are writing to inform you of a scheduled temporary power interruption that will 
occur as part of essential corrective and preventive maintenance work. This 
maintenance is necessary to ensure the continued reliability and safety of our electrical 
system. 
 

• Date of Interruption: 24 January 2025 (Friday) 
• Time of Interruption: 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM 
• Affected Area(s): Block 15, Block 16, and Block 17 

 
Please ensure that all sensitive electronic equipment is turned off or unplugged before 
the scheduled interruption to avoid any potential damage. 
 
We greatly appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to improve our 
community’s infrastructure. 
 
Thank you for your attention and patience. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
WENDELL M. NOSCAL 
Village Manager 
 


